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Summer Fair  

 
Preparations are in full swing for this year’s Summer Fair 
which will be held on Friday 28th June from 4-6pm. Last 
year’s fair was a big success. We raised over £2,000 for 
the school with the usual fun & games, stalls, raffle, live 
music and international food. This success was partly due 
to the staff and parents that volunteered on the day. We 
would be grateful for any help that you can offer, wheth-
er it be an hour or two running a stall or helping to set up 
before or clear up after the fair. We’ll be sending out let-
ters asking for volunteers very soon, but if you can help 
please email us at  jubilee-parents-
association@googlegroups.com or pop in and see us for a 
coffee on a Friday morning in the Parents Room. 

Sport at Jubilee  
 

Our girls football team have had a mixed start to the 
term. They lost out 4 :1 to a very strong Vauxhall team in 
their first league fixture before coming back strongly last 
week to defeat Christ Church Streatham 3 :1.  

Workshops and Visitors 

Honey Bees Workshop  

We were buzzing to have an amazing and informa-
tive visit from School Food Matters about honey 
bees. Pupils from Years 3, 4 and 6  learnt about: 
anatomy, nest building, life cycles, importance of 
bees in food production and honey. They saw live 
bees in an observation hive and tasted some honey.  

Paul Cannoville  

We were delighted to receive an inspirational     
assembly from ex-Chelsea player, Paul Cannoville, 
about racism in sport and how he over came it. He 
also explained to the children how much difference  
receiving a good education might have made to him 
after his football career ended and why they should 
always try their best in education.  

Peter Bakare 

Inspiring Olympic volleyball player Peter Bakare 
visited and gave a great assembly on resilience and 
doing your best. We challenged, surprised & excit-
ed the kids to lead a fulfilling and healthy life. He 
also put the pupils through their paces with a series 
of fitness workshops throughout the afternoon. 

 
Upcoming events– Save the Date!  

 
Bike Market 17th June  
 
We will be holding  an Express Second-hand Bike 
Market on the 17th June 2019. The markets provide 
a great opportunity to pick up a serviced, afforda-
ble bike for you or your child or sell an unwanted 
bicycle, earn a little money and in the process cre-
ate affordable bike stock for others in your commu-
nity. If you wish to buy a bike it is important you 
pre-order on the website as they only bring pre-

ordered bikes - https://www.peddlemywheels.com/
market-order-form 
 
Year 2 Cake Sale on 19th June at 3.30pm 
 
Year 2 will be holding a cake sale to raise funds for 
their upcoming beach trip. 
 
Open Evening Drop In 2nd July  
 
We are holding an open evening  where parents can 
pick up their children’s reports, see some of the 
fabulous work completed by the children through 
the year and chat to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Sports Day 9th July  
 
Following the success of last year we will again be 
holding our sports day for Years 1-6 over at St Mar-
tins High School. All parents/carers are warmly in-
vited to attend.  

Eid Lunch  
 
We would like to say a huge thankyou to all parents/
carers who contributed to this year’s Eid Lunch. We en-
joyed a wonderful array of dishes and the children had a 
lovely time, despite the inclement weather!  

Library Revamp 
 
Classes will be visiting our newly redecorated and reor-
ganised Library for the first time today. The space now 
looks absolutely fantastic and has become a massively 
inviting place to visit, take books from or just sit and 
read. Have a look on our twitter page @JubileeBrixton to 
see the transformation. It really is quite spectacular!   
 
Huge thanks to the Parents Group volunteers, members 
of staff and pupils who have worked so hard to bring this 
change about.  

BBC Visit Jubilee  
 
Last week we had visitors from the BBC’s Gardeners  
World programme in filming the work of Seonaid Royall, 
one of our most amazing parent volunteers, as part of 
their coverage of the Hampton Court Flower Show. 
Seonaid has a Garden at the show this year and Jubilee 
pupils have contributed to the creation of the garden and 
elements of it will be relocated to Jubilee once the show 
is over. 3MG are very much looking forward to visiting the 
garden this week. 
It was great to have the BBC in and have an opportunity 
to showcase all of the amazing outdoor learning work 
that goes on in school. It has become a really important 
part of our curriculum and it was lovely to hear many of 
our pupils talk about our outdoor spaces and outdoor 
learning with such pride and enthusiasm. 
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Windmill Cluster Events 
 
Cluster Bake Off Reward 
 
As a reward for winning the Cluster Bake off Competi-
tion, Alex and Malaki from Year 4 enjoyed a trip to The 
Old Post Office Bakery. They got to see how a bakery 
works and taste all of the delicious ingredients they 
use there. 
 
 
Maths Olympiad 
 
Congratulations to Hasan, Ishan, Suhayma and Joshua 
who achieved silver medal position in the cluster Maths 
competition. This is the first time we have achieved 
silver in this event and all of the pupils should feel 
very proud of this success.   
 
 
Poetry Slam School Heats 
 
Congratulations to the  pupils who made it through the 
Jubilee Heats of the Cluster poetry slam competition. 
Jubilee have won this event for the last two years and 
there is huge interest in performing. The standard was 
incredibly high and it was very hard to pick the 8 acts 
to go through and compete against other schools in the 
cluster.  

Children’s Centre 
 

Wriggle & Rhyme is now held over at 
Brockwell Park from 9.15 – 11.15 
(every Monday) 
We also have a new Stay and Play 
every Monday afternoon from 1 – 3 at 
Brockwell Park 
Do you have a baby 8 months old and 
under ? Then please book yourself 
onto our Baby & Us course every 
Tuesday from 1-3pm. 
Do you need advice for housing or 
benefit changes? If so we have CAB 
(Citizen Advice) every fortnight. 
Please pop into the school office and 
ask to speak to Noyana or Alison from 
the Children’s Centre for further in-
formation  

Trips  

Year 1 have visited Pizza Express and Dulwich Pic-
ture Gallery 

Year 4 visited the Museum of London as part of 
their topic 

Year 5 attended a Lego Mars Explorer workshop at 
the Natural History Museum 

Year 3 visited the Natural History Museum  

Notices  
 
Parking  
 
We have recently had quite a few issues with parking on the estate at 
pick up and drop off times. Please can parents refrain from parking out-
side of the designated parking areas as this is causing congestion on the 
estate.   
 
Urban Arts Fair  
 
Please look out for Jubilee pupil’s work on display at the annual urban 
arts fair taking place on Josephine Avenue Brixton on the 6th and 7th of 
July 
 
School Journey 
 
Some spaces are still available for Year 6 school journey taking place 
between 12-15th July. If you are interested in booking a place or would 
like to know more about cost then please contact the school office 
 
School Dinners 
 
If you have a child currently in Year 2, please visit the school office for 
a school meals contract, this will allow us to assess whether your child 
will be eligible for free schools meals in KS2 and arrange payment if 
they are not but would like to continue receiving hot meals. 
 
 
LEAP Early Action Partnership and LEAP Confronting Conflict want to 
support parents/carers in bringing the community together to identify 
areas of concern in the community. We will be holding a coffee morning 
at the school between 9:30 and 11:00 am on 14th June. All are invited. 
 
Grandparents Plus Coffee Morning  
The organisation Grandparents Plus, who offer support to  carers look-
ing after other family members’ children are having a coffee morning 
on Monday 24th June. Please look out for flyers for further information.  

World Environment Day 
 
 

Our first celebration of World Environment Day was a 
great success. Many pupils and teachers brought in 
items to be recycled, creating a recycling mountain in 
school. Congratulations to 5CC who earned the most 
class points by: going plastic free, travelling to school 
by walking, scooting or cycling, or by bringing in 
items to be recycled.   
Many thanks to all pupils and parents who contributed 
a pound to come to school dressed in blue or green 
for the day. The money raised will go towards future 
science enrichment activities for the school. 

Dress Up Career Day and Wear a Hat 
Day 

 
 
We love to dress up in order to raise 
awareness and funds here at Jubilee 
and were delighted as always with 
the positive response from families as 
we dressed up in clothes to represent 
the careers we would like to go in to 
in the future for careers day and 
when we wore hats for Wear a Hat 
Day. Fundraising from Wear a Hat day 
raised a phenomenal £197 for Brain 
Tumour Research. 


